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1310 South Sixth
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Nancy Cantor, Chancellor
University of Illinois, Urbana-Champaign August 29, 2001

Dear Chancellor Cantor,

The CCG recommends changes to the wording of Rule 8.5 section C:

CG 01.04

If the student completes the assessment, the results of the assessment eenGaeteG
anGel' sabseeee~L B4 and the fact that an assessment was conducted are
confidential medical information and may not be disclosed without consent of
the student and may not form the basis of a disciplinary proceeding or any other
sanction imposed by the University. However, if the student fails to complete the
assessment, this fact is not confidential medical information, and If the st'.:Gent
fails te eemplete t..1...e assessment, the Director may disclose that fact to the Dean
of Students who ma in turn inform other res onsible arties see Rules 11.E.8
and 62).

We consider this a clarification more than a change in policy. This wording
reflects current university policy I and we want students to have an accurate
understanding of the potential consequences of not undergoing a mandated
assessment.

Nicholas C. Burbules
Chair, Conference on Conduct Governance

cc: Robert Possum, Chair, Senate Council
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